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Supporting Ontario businesses 
 
To help you adjust to the impacts of the COVID-19 pandemic, all businesses covered by the 
Workplace Safety and Insurance Board (WSIB) will pay the same rate in 2021 that they paid in 
2020. 
 
Offering this certainty, and avoiding rate increases, will help ease the burden during these 
difficult times. This builds on the financial relief the WSIB offered businesses as the pandemic 
hit – allowing people to defer reporting and payment of premiums through August 2020. To help 
businesses continue to adjust and recover, repayment of premiums will not be required to begin 
before January 2021, and can be spread over six months without penalty or interest. 
 
Please visit the WSIB’s website to learn more about your 2021 premium rates and the 
pandemic-readiness resources in their Health and Safety Excellence program, and through their 
enhanced online services.  

https://www.wsib.ca/en/financialrelief
https://www.wsib.ca/en/2021premiumrates
https://www.wsib.ca/en/health-and-safety-excellence-program-pandemic-readiness
https://www.wsib.ca/en/onlineservices

